
 

November 17, 2021 

 

 

Dear Valued customer, 

 

 

HMM would like to share the Barge suspension schedule in South China regarding Lunar New Year Holiday. 

Because of COVID-19 situation, the barge companies in South China will suspend the operation for about 1.5 

months.(from the end of Dec to the mid of Feb) 

 

 

1. Barge suspension schedule 

To T/S Ports Suspension schedule 

All PRD area Shekou, Da Chan Bay, Nansha, Hong Kong From 27 Dec to 14 FEB 

All PRD area Yantian From 13 Dec to 14 FEB 

Xiamen Hong Kong, Shekou, Da Chan Bay From 27 Dec to 14 FEB 

Xiamen, Nansha Yantian From 13 Dec to 14 FEB 

Nansha Hong Kong, Shekou From 27 Dec to 14 FEB 

 

 

2. Operation Plan during the suspension days 

 

 1) Shipment to South China areas should be under ocean port CY term 

   (HMM shipment will be ended at Yantian, Shekou, Da Chan Bay, Hong Kong. 

   HMM will not provide barge transportation to PRD inland ports) 

 2) T/S port to Xiamen will be changed to other available ports 

 3) If there are containers which need to be transshipped to PRD area in Hong Kong, 

   the containers can be moved to ODCY nearby Hong Kong Terminal 

 4) Please be informed that HMM will not be responsible for any cost arising from the barge suspension 

 

 

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact your HMM local representative. 


